
 

 

October 28, 2012 
 
At 4:08PM, this office issued a Proclamation of Local Disaster / Emergency with the Warren County Office of 
Emergency Management which is found below. The reasons for this declaration prior to the actual arrival of 
Hurricane/Tropical Storm Sandy are as follows:  
 
It speeds any assistance the town may require from County and State resources; 
 
It ensures local resources can assist township residents in an expedited and unimpeded manner;  
 
It speeds the financial assistance the township may receive from the State and Federal government for expense 
incurred during the storm. 
 
If you have any questions please call my cell phone direct at 908-256-6355. The storm remains on track to deliver 
high winds and heavy rainfall between now and Wednesday morning. If you have not already done so, please 
remove any Halloween decorations or other outdoor items which may become projectiles in these conditions. Stay 
safe and look after your family, friends and neighbors.  
 
Nick Pachnos 
 
Frelinghuysen Township Office of Emergency Management  

 


